
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Milton, Planning Board  

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with NH RSA 676:4 & 676:7 that the Milton Planning Board 
will hold a public hearing for the purpose of hearing comments on the proposed 2021-2026 Capital 
Improvements Program Report on October 20, 2020 at 6:30pm at the Milton Town Hall, 424 
White Mountain Highway, Milton.  Copies of the report are available at the Milton Town Hall and 
on the Milton Town Website.  

 

 

 


